
If you are not satisfied with the response to your FOI request, you may ask us to carry out an internal review of the response by writing to
angatwd@gmail.com. Your review request should explain why you are dissatisfied with the response, and should be made within 15 calendar
days from the date when you received this letter. We will complete the review and tell you the result within 30 calendar days from the date when
we receive your appeal.

Receiving Officer: Engr. Milet C. Rovero

Designation: Water Maintenance General Foreman

Receiving Office: 269 M.A. Fernando St., Sta. Cruz, Angat, Bulacan 3012

Contact No.: (044) 671-1204, (044) 769-1529   
Email: angatwd@gmail.com


